Reducing the Employment and Support Allowance Work-Related Activity Group payments. 

How will this affect people? 

A Parliamentary Review 
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	What is changing?  

The Government has an idea for a new law. 
This is called a Bill. The Bill is about Benefit changes.  

The Government has said that in April 2017, the benefit for new people claiming in the Employment and Support Allowance Work Related Activity Group (ESA WRAG) would be less.

This would mean that new people claiming ESA WRAG would get £73.10 a week instead of getting £102.15 a week.
This is almost £30 less. 
Many disabled people told disability charities that they were really worried about this and about what it would mean for them. 
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	What are we doing? 

We want to find out more about what this means for you and finding a job.

Disability charities are doing some research for the Peers from the House of Lords to look at what might happen if the change to ESA happens.

Disability charities doing this are:
· Leonard Cheshire Disability 

· Mind 

· MS Society 

· National Autistic Society 

· RNIB

· Royal Mencap Society 

· Scope
The House of Lords is a part of Parliament.

The Peers can tell the Government what they think about the changes and the Bill and if they think the changes are a good or bad idea. 
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	How can you help? 

We want to hear from you if you are currently in the Employment Support Allowance Work Related Activity Group

We would like you to tell us about what it would mean if you had £30 less a week to live on. 

To help us please answer the questions and send them to us by email. 
How will what I tell you be used for? 

What you tell us will be used in a report which we will use in Parliament to help us with talking to the Government. They will help us explain why we think the changes are not a good idea. 

If you would prefer to not have your name in the report please let us know.
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	Questions

 
1. How do you feel about the amount of money you are currently getting to help you find employment?

2. How would your daily life change if you had £30 less per week? 
3. How would having less money a week affect you being able to find work? 

4. What more support do you want to help you to be ready for work? 

Please send your answers to  Natalie.armitage@mencap.org.uk 
Please put ‘Review of reduction to ESA WRAG payment’. In the subject part of the email. 
Please send us your answers by 15 November 2015, midnight. 
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